Identification of Motor Vehicles That Should be Assessed by The City of Ansonia
Solicitation #: 2025 - I
Department: Corporation Counsel
The City of Ansonia is seeking proposals from qualified vendors to provide a comprehensive service to identify motor vehicles that are currently not assessed for tax purposes within the city limits. This is necessary to ensure that all motor vehicles are properly assessed in accordance with the Connecticut General Statutes.
Currently, multiple methods are employed to identify these vehicles including applications for residential parking permits, parking tickets and neighbor complaints. The City seeks to supplement these methods using a Contractor who shall conduct field investigations on behalf of the Assessor.
Bid Specifications will be available on line at www.cityofansoniact.org  and/or via email request to John P. Marini at jmarini@marinolawct.com 
Questions and Clarification deadline is June 16th, 2025, at 4pm. 
Bids will be due back on June 25, 2025 at 11am. 
Bids can be emailed back on or before June 25, 2025 at 11am to John P. Marini at jmarini@marinolawct.com 
The City of Ansonia reserves the right to reject any proposal as it deems to be in the best interest of the City. 


